
   

The second NELLIP workshop on Quality in Language Learning was held in the Public Service Language 

Centre on 21 February 2014. The aim of the workshop was to exchange the participants’ experience in 

language projects and to improve the quality of language learning initiatives on the basis of the criteria 

used to award the European language Label.  The participants represented a range of institutions in the 

sector of Adult education:  two language centres, a company and an NGO, the Lithuanian Association of 

Language Teachers, a department of the Ministry of Justice, the Lithuanian Military academy.  

  

Mrs. Jurgita Melaikiene from the Education Exchanges Support Foundation spoke about the ELL activities in 

Lithuania; she also answered quite a few questions about the newest Erasmus + programme. Mrs. Daiva 

Malinauskiene (SIH) and Mrs. Egle Sleinotiene (LKPA) shared their experience of coordinating the ELL-

winning projects. The practical part of the workshop included getting acquainted with the NELLIP website 

and its  databases:  ELL Study cases and Best practices, the national reports. Then the participants worked 

in groups to apply the NELLIP quality guidelines to designing new project proposals. The Skype session with 

the participants of the NELLIP workshop in Prosper-Ase (Rumania) made it possible to compare the 

participants’ ideas and agree on preparing a common project application.  

  


